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The Parish Council of Easton is growing concerned that outside influence is from parish's outside
our area is making comment on the disruption to the lives of the residents of Lower Easton and
as such request to be hear so that we may if necessary refute any misleading or false statements
that are being made. We support the work of Highways England in the plans they have as they
will once again reconnect or village and improve the lives of all Easton Residents.


